
Dear Fifth Grader and Parents,
We wanted to take this opportunity to welcome you to JMUES. We 

know that entering fifth grade will be a new and exciting experience for 
you. As your teachers, it is our goal to help make the transition as easy as 
possible. We are looking forward to meeting all of you!

 As you prepare for the start of school, please reference the below 
suggested supply list that will help keep you organized throughout the 
year. Having these supplies the first few days of school would be very 
helpful. We are looking forward to an amazing, fun-filled fifth grade 
year!  Have a GREAT SUMMER!

😊 Mrs. Monroe and Mr. Castonguay
Please send all supplies in a bag with your child’s name on it!  
◻  Pack of pencils (Ticonderoga preferred)
◻ 1 pack of Colored Pencils
◻ Colored pens (red, blue, and black-one of each)
◻ Eraser caps
◻ 1 pack dry erase markers (of choice)
◻ Highlighters (2-3)
◻ 1 pair of headphones or earbuds
◻ 1 pack of small scissors 
◻ 4 ONE SUBJECT NOTEBOOKS (different colors, ideally matching the folders)
◻ 5 different colored pocketed folders
◻ Pencil pouch (cloth ones work best)
◻ Hand held pencil sharpener

Optional Donations:
◻ Paper towels
◻ Box or bag of ‘extra’ snacks for classroom (pretzels, crackers, fruit snacks, etc)
◻  Hand sanitizer
◻  Clorox disinfectant wipes
◻  Box of tissues


